
 

Year 1: Walk in the local area 

17th September 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Next week we will be walking around the local area to prepare for 

making our own maps. During this walk we will be collecting a very 

important parcel from a staff member’s garden. 

We require the attached consent form to be completed and returned to 

your child’s class teacher prior to the walk. 1A will be going on their walk 

on Tuesday 25th September. The entire trip will take around an hour and 

we will leave around 1:10pm. 

If you are DBS checked and would like to help on the trip, please let 

Miss Aston or Miss Rabot know.  

 

Kind regards 

The Year 1 team 

 

Walk in the local area – 1A – Tuesday 25th September 2018 

Child’s name______________________________ 

I consent / I do not consent for my child to take part in the walk in the 

local area. 

Signed ____________________________________ 

 

 

 

 



Year 1: Walk in the local area 

17th September 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Next week we will be walking around the local area to prepare for 

making our own maps. During this walk we will be collecting a very 

important parcel from a staff member’s house. 

We require the attached consent form to be completed and returned to 

your child’s class teacher prior to the walk. 1H will be doing this on 

Thursday 27th September. The entire trip will take around an hour and 

we will leave around 1:10pm. 

If you are DBS checked and would like to help on the trip, please let 

Miss Harris or Mrs Gill know.  

 

Kind regards 

The Year 1 team 

 

 

Walk in the local area – 1H – Thursday 27th September 2018 

Child’s name______________________________ 

I consent / I do not consent for my child to take part in the walk in the 

local area. 

Signed ____________________________________ 

 

 

 

 



Year 1: Walk in the local area 

17th September 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Next week we will be walking around the local area to prepare for 

making our own maps. During this walk we will be collecting a very 

important parcel from a staff member’s house. 

We require the attached consent form to be completed and returned to 

your child’s class teacher prior to the walk. 1J will be doing this on 

Wednesday 26th September. The entire trip will take around an hour 

and we will leave around 1:10pm. 

If you are DBS checked and would like to help on the trip, please let 

Miss Jones or Mrs Douglas know.  

 

Kind regards 

 

The Year 1 team 

 

 

Walk in the local area – 1J – Wednesday 26th September 2018 

Child’s name______________________________ 

I consent / I do not consent for my child to take part in the walk in the 

local area. 

Signed ___________________________________ 

 


